

Kansas Chapter of the American Concrete Institute

January 6, 2006

PUBLIC WORKS

Ms. Terese Gorman City of Lawrence, Kansas P.O. Box 708 Lawrence, Kansas 66044

Dear Ms. Gorman:

The Kansas Chapter of the American Concrete Institute has completed the judging for the 2005 Concrete Construction Awards. The purpose of this competition is to recognize and encourage excellence in architectural and concrete work within the State of Kansas. Judging for this year's awards was difficult, as all of the entries were worthy of recognition.

The Awards Committee is pleased to announce that the Harvard Road Traffic Calming Project in Lawrence, Kansas has won the award in the category of Municipal/Commercial Paving Projects.

Awards for this project will be presented to the Owner, Architect, Structural Engineer, Contractor and Concrete Supplier during the Chapter's annual awards banquet. The awards banquet will be held on the evening of February 1, 2006 at the Ramada Inn in Manhattan, Kansas. We invite you and your guests to attend the dinner and receive your award during the presentation ceremonies. The cost is \$30.00 per person. Please call Bill Odell at (913) 492-7777 to make your reservations. Attached is a flyer with additional information on the awards banquet.

Thank you for participating in the Kansas Chapter of the American Concrete Institute 2005 Concrete Construction Awards. We hope to see you at the awards banquet.

Sincerely,

Eric C. Wieters, P.E. Awards Committee Chair

ECW/vb

Attachments